Dec. 10, 1981

109 Third Avenue New York City New York 10003 USA

Dear Mahnag:

Once again, please forgive this form letter; corresponding with almost ninety women all over the world on the Sister-hood is Global project does rather necessitate it.

This is merely to let you know that your manuscript has arrived safely, and I thank you for it. The manuscripts are now being xeroxed for their protection, and the procedures of translating (where necessary) and editing will then follow. This process will take a few months, so please don not worry if your edited article is not returned to you for final approval until early next year. We want to proceed carefully and sensitively with each article.

But I did want you to know, in the meanwhile, that the manuscript had arrived, and even on my first, cursory, quick reading of it, I found it very exciting and helpful. So, again, thank you for the article and for your participation. You will be hearing from us at the earliest moment possible when we have more to report on the progress of the book in general and your contribution in particular.

In global sisterhood,

Robin Morgan

X In fact, it's superb! yes, it needs some cutting to tightening, here and there, which we can clear with lates — but the important thing is that the tone is right: — not defensive, but strong, solid, impressive, clear, and nery morning. Serve done all the major work — and heautifully. Till later, with affection,